13 November 2024

Note No. ISA/OLA/2024/328

The Secretariat of the International Seabed Authority presents its compliments to the

Members of the Council of the International Seabed Authority.

The Secretariat has the honour of transmitting to the Members of the Council the enclosed
note verbale no. 719/2024 with the letter from the Permanent Representative of the Republic of
Nauru to the Authority to the President of the Council of the Authority dated 12 November 2024, in
accordance with the request of the Permanent Representative of the Republic of Nauru. The letter

will also be made publicly available on the website of the Authority, as requested.

The Secretariat of the International Seabed Authority avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Members of the Council of the International Seabed Authority the assurances of its

highest consideration.
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Members of the Council of the International Seabed Authority
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